
  
DAVE AND SUE REESE  

MARCH 
2021 

 
 
EOTEM 2021 church 
building projects in the 
remote areas of 
Mindanao continues. 
Reports on projects 
will be in the April 
newsletter. 
We held a Bible 
Conference at Faith 
Baptist Church 
Surallah Mindanao on 
April 1-3, 2021. 
From Open Bible 
College in Marbel with 
teacher Edwin Dading, 
we have 12 students: 
from OBCM in Gensan 
with teacher Elmer 
Polo, we have 16 students, from OBCM Lake Sebu with teacher Raul Castro we have 24 students, from 
Surallah we have 8 students at FBC for a total of 50 Bible school students. 

Covid restrictions have limited some large Philippine 
town and city travels but God’s word in not bound! All of 
our students are 4-year students and we have found a way 
to continue Bible studies in spite of obstacles. You will 
notice there are no masks and no social distancing. In PI 
cities, small towns, and the jungle villages there have 
always been unavoidable and greater health risks than 
some virus. Danger from Covid infection is far down the 
list from cholera, malaria, tuberculosis, dengue fever, and 

yellow fever. Jungle villages are more concerned with good drinking water than with “social 
distancing”. The students from the T’boli village of Sebu are in native attire.    

Thank you for your prayerful support of Ends of the Earth Mission!  
In JESUS’ NAME. 
Dave and Sue Reese 
All funds are tax deductible and are used to further the gospel in the Philippines by winning souls, training students, and 
establishing local churches where there is no gospel witness. Receipts are sent each month. God bless our partners for 
helping! 

Ends of the Earth Mission Support Address: PO Box 4574 Beeville TX 78104 
(A 501(c)3 ministry of Grace Baptist Church Etowah TN) 

 



BAYONA NEWSLETTER 
MARCH 2021 

Dear Praying Friends: 

We include several pictures from our recent Bible Conference. The theme centered around missions. 
Our Bible verse was Acts 13:47. 
“For so hath the Lord commanded us, saying, I have set thee to be a light of the 
Gentiles, that thou shouldest be for salvation unto the ends of the earth.” 
 

Grace, Pani, and 

Lornaly, the 

Ladies trio, sang 

a special. 

 

Pastor Jim David 

challenged us for 

missions. 

 

 

Below are the staff and teachers of Open Bible College Mindanao 

(OBCM) 

 At the right are Bible school 
students from our newest church work 
with Edwin Dading (second from right, 
1st row) the pastor and teacher from 
Marbel area of Mindanao. 

God bless you for praying, caring, and supporting! 

Roger Bayona 

Ends of the Earth Mission Support Address: PO Box 4574 Beeville TX 78104 
(A 501(c)3 ministry of Grace Baptist Church Etowah TN) 

 


